
FS2 and KS1 Art Club! 

Afterschool Art Club – FS2 to Year 2 

We are excited to be launching a new Afterschool Art Club for pupils in FS2 to Year 2, starting from 8th September. 

The club will take place on *Mondays from 3:30pm to 4:30pm, and will cost £3 per week to cover the cost of resources. It will be 
run by one of our creative parents, Mila Hamilton, who has completed all required safeguarding checks in line with our school's 
Safeguarding Policy. 

There are 15 places available, which will be allocated on a strictly first come, first served basis.  

If your child would like to join the Art Club, please email the school office at: office@meriden.solihull.sch.uk  Verbal requests 
will not be accepted—email ensures a fair and accurate allocation of places. 

You will receive a response to confirm whether or not a place has been allocated to your child. Once your child’s place has been 
confirmed, an Art Club basket will be made available in ParentPay for you to make payment. 
Please note that if payment is not received in a timely manner the place will be offered to 
the next child on the waiting list.  

Please also bear in mind that younger children may be quite tired at the end of the school 
day, so early in the term. We ask that you consider this when deciding if the club is right for 
them. 

*While the club is expected to run each Monday, this may change due to Mrs Hamilton’s own children’s 
commitments. We will give as much notice as possible if any changes are required. 


